
  
 
 
 
 

Thursday, September 12, 2024 
 
 
 
Attention Yearbook Enthusiasts!  
The wait is OVER!   Our first Yearbook meeting of the year is happening TODAY at 
lunch in the DMA room (That's room 157 - formerly know as the STEAM room). If you 
were part of the team last year and are in Grade 7 or 8, this meeting is just for YOU! 
Come be a part of the fun, make a difference, and help create something unforgettable 
for our middle school!  Let's make this yearbook the best one yet!  
Don’t miss it—we can’t wait to see you there!  
 
 
Ping Pong Club 
Do you want to get involved in a friendly ping pong competition?   Sign up 
is today at 12:15 in the MPR.  Come join Joe from the YMCA on Thursdays 
at lunch.   
 
Beginner Band 
An email will be going home to your parents today to let them know what 
Instrument you will be playing.  Please chat with your parents and bring 
your instrument to practice next Wednesday morning at 7:45 sharp!  If you 
did not attend this week or still want to join, please see Mr. Rusby at 
nutrition break or afterschool in the music room. 
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